BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA
Permanent Mission to the United Nations
New York

No.201-37-945/14

The Permanent Mission of Bosnia and Herzegovina to the United Nations
presents its compliments to Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and
has the honour to refer to the latter's letter of 215t July 2014 and to enclose herewith
answered questionnaire by the competent authorities of Bosnia and Herzegovina on
Human Rights Council resolution A/HRC/21/30, paragraph 4 of the resolution,
entitled , Elaboration of international complementary standards to the international
Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination”.

The Permanent Mission of Bosnia and Herzegovina to the United Nations
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration. i

New York, 9th
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